PTO Teacher Grant-Curriculum/Classroom Request Form

(2019/2020 PTO Budgeted amount is \$4,000)

The PTO grant budget is \$4000 this 2019-20 school year. We will begin collecting grant requests on October 15, 2019. The submission deadline is June 1, 2020. Any grants received after the June 1st will not be sent for approval to Board of Education.

Proposals may be for projects, activities, staff continuing education, or anything that enhances the academic experience of children at Eisenhower Intermediate School. While preference is given to proposals that offer school-wide access to students, teachers and/or staff are also encouraged to submit proposals that will benefit their individual classrooms or grade level. We anticipate that the majority of requests will be for amounts less than \$250. A request over \$250 will need full board approval which will be reviewed at the following PTO board meeting. We will make every effort to approve/deny requests within a reasonable time frame.

Items listed in a request should not be purchased until the request has been approved by the Board of Education (BOE). Once approved, the item(s) may then be purchased and the receipt submitted should be dated during the current school year but no later than June 30, 2020 to receive reimbursement.